REGULAR MEETING OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION
CITY OF BROOKINGS, OREGON
DECEMBER 7, 1965

The meeting of the Planning Commission was called to. order
at 8:00 P, M, By Vice-Chairman Jack Holte.

Members present included Roy Brimm, Cal Gorte, George
Dreizus, and Ed Oar.

Reporters present were Marge Barrett and Dick Kuesink,
Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.,

The building report for the month of November was given
by Building Inspector Lee Fountain. It showed four permits
had been issued for a total of $26,900 and a fee of $92.00,.
Two of these permits were for new residences amounting to
$26,000.

Plans for a 30' by 42' addition to the Akin Motors garage
were submitted to the Planning Commission., It is to be of
masonary construction and is a C-2 zone. The plans must also
be approved by the Fire Marshall. Roy Brimm made a motion that
the Commission accept the plans. Cal Gorte seconded the motion
and 1t was unanimously passed.

The Commission was also presented with plans for an
extension on the Raggedy Ann Shop at the corner of Spruce
St. and Fern St. Since the plans submitted met with all
necessary requirements, George Dreizius made a MOTION that
they be accepted. This was seconded by Roy Brimm and met
with unanimous approval.

The meeting was then adjourned at 8:25 P. M,
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